

Acre Hall Primary School Irlam Road, Flixton, Manchester M41 6NA 0161 748 4356 admin@ahps.bfet.uk

19 November 2021

www.acrehall.bfet.uk

STAR OF THE WEEK

Nursery – Mrs Mackinder	Luna E
Reception – Mrs Moore	Ella M
Reception/Year 1 – Miss Forlani	Alphonsa L
Year 1 & 2- Mrs Tomlinson	Noah S
Year 2 – Mr Brierley	Isabella R
Year 3 - Mrs Kan	Hira I
Year 4 – Mrs Edwards	Jak E
Year 5 – Miss Atherton	Alyssia K
Year 5 & 6 - Mr Stevenson	Maisey H & Zunaish R
Year 6 – Miss Thake	Joe S
Robins – Mrs Griffin & Mrs Schofield	Annabelle B
Kingfishers – Miss Cook	Charlie R
Owls – Miss Manton	Ben S & Tyler W
PE Star	Jack S (Yr 6)
Music Star	Henry B (Yr 6)

Children in Need

We have had a fabulous day and have raised £284 so far.

It has been nice to see all the different things that people have been wearing Pudsey ears, face painting, t-shirts, socks, slippers etc.

Thank you for your support.

Thank you

A big thank you to Mrs Byrne (part of the SSC team) and her husband who have been taking the bikes and Go-karts home to fix. They have done a fantastic job and the children are really excited about having them back.



Executive Principal: Mr G Handforth Head of School: Mr C Catherall







Acre Hall Primary School Irlam Road, Flixton, Manchester M41 6NA 0161 748 4356 admin@ahps.bfet.uk www.acrehall.bfet.uk

Stretford Food Bank

We received a big thank you from Stretford Food Bank for all of our donations that they have collected this week.

Thank you for your generosity and support once again.



Urmston Lions

Can you donate any unwanted/damaged spectacles? These will get repaired and sent to eye clinics in Sri Lanka, Papua New Guinea, Nigeria, Nepal and Ghana. They also get sent to Medico in France who distribute to countries that are in need.

If you can bring them into school, Urmston Lions will collect them from us. We have arranged for them to be collected on 10th December 2021 so if we can have your donations before this.

Thank you for your continued support.

Mrs Siepen & Mrs Venables, The School Office



Jewellery

Just a reminder that no jewellery is allowed on PE days for our children.

Thank you - Mr Williams

Twitter page

Please remember to view our twitter pages - twitter@AcreHall and twitter@AHPEandSport

There have been a few achievements this week. Well done everybody.

Medical Appointments/Absences/Communication

We would be grateful if you could communicate through the school office if your children have any medical appointments/absences or any messages as we can inform teachers of these. We need to be aware if the child is leaving/coming in late etc.

Thank you for your support with this.

Mrs Siepen & Mrs Venables (The School Office)

Executive Principal: Mr G Handforth Head of School: Mr C Catherall







Acre Hall Primary School Irlam Road, Flixton, Manchester M41 6NA 0161 748 4356 admin@ahps.bfet.uk www.acrehall.bfet.uk

Covid Guidelines

It is advisable that parents/carers still wear masks when on school premises please.

We are trying to protect our close community and keep everybody safe. Thank you for your support. Trafford Public Health are going to review the guidelines again on 29th November 2021.

Evolve

Just a reminder to please select your children's meals by Sunday at 9pm for the week.

It may be that your child is not receiving their choice. We are have some issues with supplies although we are trying to keep it as much to the menu as possible, there may be a few adjustments.

Thank you for your support.

Mrs Siepen & Mrs Venables (The School Office).

Thank you for your continued support. Have a good weekend.

Mr C Catherall

Head of School





